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Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health

From: Lourdes Gonzales [LGonzales@waterboards.ca.gov]
Sent: Tuesday, November 23, 2010 8:19 AM
To: Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health; Gnair@oakland.net.com; xtong@otgenv.com
Cc: Cherie MCcaulou; Mary Ann Beesley
Subject: Rescission - 7101 Edgewater Drive Facility
Attachments: Resc 7101 Edgewater, Oakland # 2 11-22-2010.PDF

For information and reference, please see attached. 
  
Please e-mail me should you have any questions. Thanks. 
  
Lou R. Gonzales 
San Francisco Regional Water Quality Control Board 
1515 Clay Street, Ste 1400 
Oakland, CA 94612 
(510) 622-2365 
lgonzales@waterboards.ca.gov 
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           CIWQS Place ID: 241881 (lrg) 
 
City of Oakland 
Attn.: Mr. Gopal Nair – GNair@oaklandnet.com 
250 Frank Ogawa Plaza, Suite 5301 
Oakland, CA 94612-2034 
 
Subject: Rescission of Authorization to Discharge Treated Groundwater under the 

Requirements of Order No. R2-2006-0075, NPDES Permit No. CAG912002  
(Fuels General Permit)  
 

Facility: Groundwater Treatment System located at 7101 Edgewater Drive, Oakland, Alameda  
   County, CA 94612 

 
Dear Mr. Nair: 
 
We reviewed your rescission request dated November 8, 2010, and supplemental dated 
November 19, 2010, for the subject facility. In your request, you informed us the method of 
groundwater cleanup changed with no need to discharge treated groundwater, and that Alameda 
County Environmental Health Services concurred with your recommendation to shut down and 
remove the groundwater treatment system from the site. Additionally, there has been no 
discharge to surface water since December 23, 2009. I hereby rescind the authorization letter 
issued to you on March 12, 2007.     
 
If you have any questions, please contact Lou Gonzales at (510) 622-2365 or email at 
lgonzales@waterboards.ca.gov. 
 
         Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
         Bruce H. Wolfe 

Executive Officer 
cc:  Xinggang Tong – Xtong@otgenv.com 
 Paresh Khatri – Paresh.khatri@acgov.org 
 Cherie McCaulou – CmcCaulou@waterboards.ca.gov 
 Maryann Beesley – Mbeesley@waterboards.ca.gov
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